
Legislators of North Dakota,

I am writing this testimony in opposition of SB 2137. No matter which way one feels about how CWD affects or could
affect North Dakotas deer herd, allowing game and fish regulations to be put in place via disgruntled public input almost
guarantees our states wildlife loses. Weve seen in other states how emotional decisions have thrown wildlife
management awry when popular vote overrides professional opinion (predators overpopulated ect.), I believe there is a
better more common sense way forward here. 

John Torfin
Mandan, ND


